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A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP

February 19, 2008
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attention: Carole Washburn
Executive Secretary

Re: In the Matter of Rulemaking to Consider Possible Corrections and Changes to
Selected Rules in WAC 480-7, Relating to Procedural Rules

Dear Ms. Washburn,

Pacific Power has reviewed the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s
(“Commission™) January 25, 2008 Notice of Opportunity to file comments on proposed
changes to WAC Chapter 480-07. Pacific Power has no comments at this time, but would
like to keep apprised of the events in this rulemaking and may comment during future
opportunities. Please add the following persons to the service list:

Michelle R. Mishoe Paul Wrigley

Legal Counsel Director, Regulatory Affairs

Pacific Power Pacific Power

825 NE Multnomah, Ste 1800 825 NE Multnomah, Ste 2000
Portland, OR 97232 Portland, OR 97232

Phone: (503) 813-5977 Phone: (503) 813-6048

Email: michelle.mishoe@pacificorp.com Email: paul.wrigley@pacificorp.com

Pacific Power looks forward to working with the Commission on these matters.

Sincerely,

Ar\«\m Loeds /-

Andrea L. Kelly
Vice President, Regulation
Pacific Power



